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Marcie Boerner

From: Gowrie Development Commission <emily@greaterfortdodge.ccsend.com> on behalf of 

Gowrie Development Commission <emily@greaterfortdodge.com>

Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 8:22 AM

To: Marcie Boerner

Subject: Gowrie Newsletter: APRIL

 Having trouble viewing this email? Click here  
  

 

 

Gowrie Development Commission  
  
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

 

 

 

dffq 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Website  

 

e-Mail Us 

 

Event 

Calendar  

 

 

    
 

 

April 2016 

NEW NEWS! 
GDC Holds Spring Banquet 
It was a typical spring day in Iowa with wind, cold, and rain 

but the Gowrie Development Commission spring banquet 

provided a growing excitement and shared vision for 

Gowrie.  The banquet was held 

at Mulligans at the Gowrie 

Municipal Golf Course and 

began with a delicious buffet 

that included chicken alfredo 

pasta and mustard and garlic 

crusted pork loin.  GDC 

President Mindy Swieter recognized the volunteers that make 

up the Development board as well as the businesses that 

allow them to do so. Swieter also introduced various 

speakers throughout the evening with several topics a direct 

result of the recent strategic plan that was established by a 
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joint meeting of the Gowrie City Council, Development 

Group and Municipal Utilities. 

Click here to read more.  
Pictures from the night! 

WHAT'S NEW WITH US>>> 

Membership Drive 
The 2016 membership drive is 
underway!  Your investment and 
financial support is essential in the 
success and continued development of Gowrie. As we 
have more access to resources it requires greater 
budget requirements from the GDC.  Click here for the 
2016 Membership Form. 

 

 

 

Survey Says 
Click below to take this quick one 

question survey! 
 

What are your favorite Gowrie amenities?  
(definition of amenity-any feature that provides 

comfort,convenience,or pleasure: The house has a swimming 

pool,two fireplaces, and other amenities.) 

VISIT GOWRIE! 

City Wide Clean Up 

Pick up begins Monday, April 25
th

   

(Click here for attachment.) 

 

 

Community Shred Day 

Sponsored by Heartland Bank 
Saturday, May 7th 11:00 - 1:00 p.m.  

(Click here for attachment) 

 

Southeast Valley High School Graduation Sunday  

Sunday, May 15th 2:00 p.m. 
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Webster-Calhoun Cooperative Telephone: 

Manage Your Media Classes  
                Monday, April 18

th
 2:00 p.m. iPads & Tablets 

                Wednesday, April 20
th

 2:00 p.m. Basic e-Mail 

                Tuesday, May 24
th

 2:00 p.m. Basic Facebook 

                Thursday, May 26
th

 2:00 p.m. Basic Pinterest 

(Click here for attachment.) 

Got news or events? Stop by to see or contact 
Marcie at Webster-Calhoun Telephone at 352-3151 
or gowrie@wccta.net your event can be added to 

the Gowrie Events Calendar for FREE! 
 

MEMBER TO MEMBER  

Membership Spotlight 

  

AMERICINN FIRST GDC MEMBER 

 

Our first member spotlight is the very first GDC membership received 

for 2016! Although it is located outside of 

Gowrie it is a business that the community can 

utilized in a variety of ways.  AmericInn Lodge 

and Suites of Fort Dodge opened in 2007 and is 

conveniently located from Gowrie on the west 

side of Fort Dodge at the intersection of Business 

20 and Highway 169.  

The AmericInn Lodge and Suites provides numerous amenities 

including a smoke-free property, onsite parking, indoor pool, fitness 

center, complimentary breakfast and much more. "It is important to us 

that all guests receive the same high quality service when they stay at 

the Fort Dodge AmericInn. Whether you have company needs, a family 

gathering, a class reunion or even a romantic getaway, be assured that 

we will provide an incredibly clean room with updated amenities and a 

great staff," says General Manager, Pam Piltingsrud, who 

coincidentally has ties to the Gowrie area 

 
Click here to learn more! 

 

   

Gowrie Development Commission | gowrie@wccta.net 

www.gowrie.org 
PO Box 415 

Gowrie, IA 50543 
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